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Admin 68 

03 June 2020 
 
Dear Year 1 and 6 pupils 

RE: STARTING SCHOOL AGAIN … 
 
We are so excited that you are coming to back to school.  We have all missed you and are looking forward to 
seeing you again.  To help you get ready, we need to tell you that school will look a little bit different.  There will 
be teachers and teaching assistants to help you learn your new routines.  

Your parents have shared with you how important it is to stay safe at this time because there is a virus in our 
community that can make people poorly.  Before school closed, you learnt how to stay safe by washing your 
hands and trying your best not to touch your mouth, nose and eyes. 
 

     
 
Some children might feel a little bit worried about starting school again and it is okay if you feel like this.  
Remember to always tell a grown-up how you are feeling so we can talk about it. 

When you come back you will be working and playing in a smaller class called a bubble.  You might be working 
with a different teacher or teaching assistant.  They will explain everything to you and you will work and play 
together. 

The teacher at the school gate will say ‘hello’ and tell you which classroom to walk to if you do not know.  

The steps below will help you get started really well….  

 

Clean your hands with the hand sanitizer when you enter the building through the classroom. 

 

Your teacher will show you your table and let you know where to put your bag. 

 

Listen carefully when your teacher explains the routines to keep you safe and ask any questions that 
you have. 

 
We cannot wait to tell you about all the fantastic things we will be doing when you come to school!  We will be 
doing lots of learning outdoors and PE.  We have got so many fun things planned and we are so excited to get 
started! 

See you soon! 
 

 
 

Mr Bone, Head teacher & The Woodlands Team 

Be Safe  - Wash your hands 
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